
MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Board of Park Commissioners   
FROM:  Lisa Sheppard, Executive Director and Kyle Kuhs, Director of Parks and Planning 
SUBJECT:  Approval of Ice Rink Systems Bid Proposal for the dasher board replacement as part of 

the Watts Recreation Center PARC Grant Project 
DATE:  June 15, 2022 

  
 

On Friday May 20, staff received bids for the entirety of the Watts renovation project.  While many of 
the trade packages came back at costs higher than anticipated, the bid package for the ice rink 
dasher boards came back favorably with the following bids received: 
 
Bids Included: 
1. Rink Systems Inc.- $335,000 

a. $310,000 base bid 
b. $10,000 Alternate #1 future players box board modifications 
c. $15,000 Removal and disposal of existing boards 

2. Becker Arena Products - $465,807 
3. American Arena - no bid 
 
This portion of the project can be completed with minimal impact/effect on other portions of the 
project as it is, for the most part, a standalone item. If approved, this work will be completed prior to 
the opening of the outdoor ice rinks this fall.  
 
The total cost for this portion of the work is not to exceed $445,908 (this includes $335,000 for the 
dasher boards trade package/alternates and a not to exceed value of $110,908 for 
management/supervision fees, contingencies, insurance, and general conditions. 
 

 
Recommended Motion 
Approval of the Rink Systems bid proposal for the dasher board portion of the Watts renovation 
project not to exceed $335,000 and $110,908 for management/supervision fees, contingencies, 
insurance and general conditions. 
 
Approved by Roll Call Vote: 
The Rink Systems Bid was approved at the June 21, 2022 Board meeting. 


